Breese, Robert

From:

Daniel Quirke

Sent:

04 April 2017 15:53

To:

M&CP - Licensing

Cc:

Bernadette Hancock

Subject:

28 Newbury Street Premises Licence

Dear Sir/Madam

We objected to the initial application and although this new application has reduced hours it is still not suitable for a residential area.

As you are aware Newbury Street is a narrow street with tall buildings either side which will amplify any noise emanating from a late night drinking establishment.

The bedroom of our apartment looks directly down Newbury Street and we would hear all the noise that would be generated by taxi's/smokers/arrivals and departures.

This is a quite residential area particularly at weekends and to have a 7 day restaurant in this location is wrong. We strongly object to the granting of a premises licence at this location.

Kind Regards

Daniel & Nicola

Flat Bartholomew Close